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Uruguay has the reputation of being Latin America’s most 
secular country. Yet foreign missionaries and national 
pastors are faithfully serving and seeing the Lord do a 
work through their ministries. 
 
Last month, Rodney ministered in Uruguayan churches 
and taught a course on Modern Religions in the Baptist 
Seminary of Colonia.  

 
 
 
Above: Rodney and missionary Jonathan 
Rehfeldt speaking to the Bible students 
(left). 
 
It was such a blessing to see the joy of 
these fellow believers and sense their  
desire to be used of the Lord to reach  
others with the Gospel. 

 
This Bible school has the funds to purchase property with a structure that is  
adjacent to their present building. This will greatly expand their ability to grow.  
However, government red tape is preventing this purchase. Please pray that this 
will be resolved. 

Email: TheCarpentersProject@gmail.com 

 
 

Now Available in 
PDF format 

Email us for an  
electronic copy of our 
12 page information 

booklet. 

Uruguay: Trip Summary 

Ethiopia: Bible Training Center Update 
The engineering documents 
have been submitted to the 
city of Dukem. Once approved 
construction will begin. 
 
The Lord has been faithful to 
provide most of the funds 
needed for the building, but we 
still need $25k plus additional 
money to help purchase 
desks, chairs, tables, bedding, 
etc. Please pray with us for the 
Lord's provision of these funds. 
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This month, John will visit southern India while Rodney will travel to northern India. 
We will minister in Bible colleges and churches, and visit Timothy Project  
missionaries. Please be in prayer for our travels.  
 
Thank you for being the Carpenter's friend. May God bless you. 
.  

Rodney & John  

Myanmar: Discipleship Literature  
One great need on the mission 
field is good discipleship materials. 
 
Jeff Musgrave, the author of "The 
Exchange" literature and Gospel 
tracts has given us permission to 
translate his newest book, 
"Conversations with Jesus" into 
Falam Chin. 

 
 
This project is complete and the book is being used by 
churches in western Myanmar as a guide for new converts 
coming from Buddhist and Animist beliefs. It is also being 
used in a Bible college (above). 
 
Dr Musgrave's Gospel tract, "How Would You Describe Your 
Relationship with God?" is also available in Falam Chin and 
is in wide use among the Chin Baptists churches.  
 
Thank you for your gifts that have made the translation and 
printing of this material possible.  

Final Word 

Gifts for Projects:                                                                      
The Carpenter’s Project, POB 110416,  

Palm Bay FL 32911-0416              

 

Now Under 
Construction! 

 
Cement blocks  

are being prepared at 
three locations for  

new churches started 
by Timothy Project 

Pastors. 

Toule, Ghana 

Yabayo, Ivory Coast 

Ravine Olyen, Haiti 
 
 

Thank you for your 
gifts that will provide 
places of worship for 

these three  
congregations. 

 

Gifts for Rodney's personal support: 
Hazelwood Baptist Church, POB 341 

Clayton IN 46118 


